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From: Thurman, Dana {DThurman) [DThurman@chevrontexaco.com}

Sent:  Monday, May 23, 2005 10:55 AM

To: Chan, Barney, Env?lealth

Cc: beppler@cambria-env.com; Herzog, David; Giorgi, Sara; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO256, RO351, RO138

Barhey the week of June 13th is best for me.

From: Chan, Barney, Env, Health [mailto:barney.chan®acgov.org]

Sent: Monday, May 23, 2005 10:37 AM

To: Thurman, Dana (DThurman)

Cc: beppler@cambria-env.com; Herzog, David; Giorgi, Sara; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: RO256, RO351, RO138

Dear Mr. Thurman:

We would like to meet with you and Mr. Inglis to transition from Karen Streich to the new program managers. We did not
previously have the understanding that work would proceed without County review and would like to get an understanding if things
have changed. Please let us know when you'd be able to meet with the County and re-evaluate site priorities. Wouid the 2nd or
3rd week of June be available? :

Thank you,

Barney Chan
510-567-6765

From: Giorgi, Sara [mailto:sgiorgi@cambria-env.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2005 7:48 AM

To: Chan, Barney, Env, Health

Cc: beppler@cambria-env.com; Herzog, David; dthurman@chevrontexaco.com
Subject: RO256, RO351, RO138

Barney,

We are planning to go forward with the proposed work scopes, for the referenced sites, since we have not received a response
from ACHCSA during the agreed upon schedule of the first four months of this year. Additionally, it is past 60 days from the
submittal dates and we assume, since we have not received a response, the proposed scopes of work are acceptable.

Sincerely,
Sara

Sara Giorgi

Senior Staff Geologist

Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.
916.630.1855 ext. 103

916.630.1856 Fax

916.919.0211 #41 cell

7/13/2005
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mailto;jmark.inglis@chevrontexaco.com

This E-mail is intended onfy for tha use of the individual lo which it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential. If you have received this E-mail communication in errar, please noify me
immediately by retum E-mail and delete the original E-mail message from your computer system. Thank you.

From: Chan, Barney, Env. Health [mailto:barney.chan@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday; May 24, 2005 8:42 AM _
To: Thurman, Dana (DThurman); Inglis, John M [Contractor] (JMark.Inglis)
Subject: Meeting with Alameda County Environmental Health

Gentlemen: Would either of the following dates be okay for our meeting at the County offices? If so, please
let us know, Tues 06/14 2pm or after or Thur 06/16, anytime. We look forward to meeting the both of you.

Thank you

Barney M. Chan

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6765

7/13/2005




